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This year’s International Day of Persons with Disabilities shines a light on the 
role of innovation in fuelling an accessible and equitable world. 

Our world is confronting a cascade of crises that are disproportionally 
impacting persons with disabilities. 

We need transformative solutions to rescue the Sustainable Development 
Goals and leave no one behind. 

This requires greater public-private sector collaboration to develop strategies 
for, with and by persons with disabilities. 

The cornerstone of this cooperation must be the active participation of persons 
with disabilities in their full diversity, and their full inclusion in all decision-
making processes. 

Innovation and technology can be powerful tools for inclusion.  

They can enhance access to information, education, and lifelong learning. And 
they can open new avenues for persons with disabilities to participate in the 
workforce and society at large on an equal basis.  

But to realize the promise of technology we must close the digital divide and 
safeguard human rights in the digital space. 
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For our part, the United Nations Disability Inclusion Strategy presents a 
concrete road map to advance disability inclusion and accessibility across the 
work of the Organization.  

From headquarters to the field, we are working to assess, address and promote 
digital accessibility and lead by example on disability inclusion.  

On this day and every day, let us work together in finding innovative solutions 
to build an accessible and equitable world for all. 

*** 
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UNHCR in collaboration with Inspire Pakistan will hold an End of Year Bazaar 
showcasing refugee-made products and Pakistani businesses supporting 
refugees on Sunday, 4 December 2022 at the Marriott Hotel, Islamabad at 
10:00 a.m. 

Diplomats from various Embassies, Heads of UN Agencies, and Government 
Officials will visit the Bazaar.  

Therefore, as our media partners, you are most welcome to join and assign a 
reporter/photo-journalists/camera person to cover and enjoy the above-
mentioned event on Sunday, 4 December 2022.  

Details: 

Date:        Sunday, 4 December 2022 

Time: 10:00 am 

Venue: Marriott Hotel  

 

For more information, please contact Asif Shahzad at 0300-5002620, email – 
shahzad@unhcr.org 

 

mailto:unic.islamabad@unic.org
mailto:shahzad@unhcr.org

